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TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN 
ORDINARY TIME 

 
 
 

If you have any items for inclusion, or, if you would like to receive the weekly bulletin by email,  
please let Mary Cuffe or Carole Craine know at marycuffe8@gmail.com or cfmuk2002@yahoo.co.uk 

Priest in Charge 
Fr. Kevin Lowry  
Holy Family Presbytery    
Lytham Road 
Warton PR4 1AD 
01772 632254  
email: holyfamily@live.co.uk 
Retired Priest in Residence at 
Westby: Mgr Aidan Turner  
01772 684599  

Mass Times at St. Anne's, Westby 
 
Sunday    3/9/17   8.45am John Gardiner & John Elwick 
Sunday  10/9/17   8.45 am Holy Souls 
 
Mass times at Holy Family Freckleton 
Sat evening 6.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday  10.45 am  
 
Weekday Masses at Holy Family: 
Times can vary, please check on 
www.holyfamily@live.co.uk or ring 01772 632254 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Holy Family Church  
Friday       6.30 - 6.55 pm 
 
DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE to the Shrine at Cleator, Sunday, 
10th September.  Mass and Blessing of the Sick at 3.00pm. 
Principal Celebrant and Preacher: Bishop Michael Campbell. 
More details on poster. 
 
A course run by Lancaster Diocese – Applying for a Senior 
Leadership Post in a Catholic School? See poster for more 
details or speak to Father Kevin. 
 
YOU HAVE THE POWER TO CHANGE - The fact that 1 in 6 
people still live without electricity! No monies needed - just 
your time & you could just sign a campaign action card.  
 
On Wednesday 6th September from 7 - 7.45pm here at 
Westby with refreshments after our CAFOD guided liturgy 
for hope, that our world's children will have the power to 
fulfil their dreams & flourish. 
 
Please join us to stay true to the UK's commitment to tackling 
poverty & climate change - by supporting access to 
renewable, safe, reliable & affordable energy for the world's 
poorest communities. 
 
DATE FOR THE DIARY 
Thursday, 28th September 2pm to 4pm, Afternoon Tea at 
Westby. Raffle and musical entertainment. Tickets on sale now 
at £5. 
 
Parish Sunday lunch. The date has been fixed for 8th 
October.  Please let Sheila Pugh have your deposit of £10 to 
secure your place. 
 
MISSION APPEAL. The Columban Missionaries will make an 
appeal at the 8.45am Mass on 10th September. The appeal 
will be made by one of their priests. Please give as generously 
as you can. 
 
SVP Meeting Thursday, 7th September at 7.30pm in The 
Sherburne Room. 

Little Church today 
 

27/8/17 
 

 Collection £232.15 
 Standing orders £130.00 
 Sp. Collection £  77.34 
 Total  £439.49 

 
 Attendance  72 

 
Anniversaries occurring at this time:  
Vincent Dixon, Elizabeth Agnes Cottam, John H. 
Moorhead, Margaret Dobson, Mary Marshall, Thomas 
Wilfred Dagger, Manus Sweeney, Matilda Foy 
 
Please pray for the sick of our parish: Alan Pugh, 
Betty Robertson, Des Connolly, Tony Flanigan 
 
St Anne, Westby celebrates its patronal feast on 
Saturday 16th Sept at 4.30pm. Mass will be followed by 
a Jacob's Join (shared buffet) If you could please bring 
a  savoury and a sweet dish we can share food and 
fellowship together. Tea, coffee and soft drinks provided 
but feel free to bring your own wine or beer.  
 
NB There will be an 8:45 am Mass on Sunday 17th for 
those who cannot join us on the Saturday. (No Little 
Church today) 
 
WOMEN TOGETHER IN THE DIOCESE OF 
LANCASTER. A day exploring Pope Francis' letter to 
families, "Amoris Laetitia", at Lancaster Cathedral on 
Saurday, 16th September (10.30 - 3.00pm). More details 
on poster. 
 
Catholic Certificate in Religious Studies run by 
Lancaster Diocese. Details available now from the 
Education Centre, Lancaster (Tel. 01524 841190). 
Booking forms from Fr. Kevin 
 
Thanks to all who put their names down for the 
Medaille Trust bedrooms last Sunday. We have been 
able to kit out all of the 4 bedrooms Westby were 
sponsoring. Also, we have had cash donations and 
promises of other equipment. Thank you so much again, 
and if you can bring your donations to church between 
now and the 10th September that would be most helpful. 
 
SVP: Welcoming the Stranger. To befriend people is 
vital. We can't solve everyone's problems, but we can 
befriend them. 

  
 


